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Photographs taken by Gate Burton Energy Park are not showing a true perception of visual impact. 
A photographer was sent to our property to take pictures of the visual impact from our home. 
We was sent a picture from  showing what the photographer had sent to Gate Burton. 
We were gobsmacked. The photo was taken from our driveway, at the lowest point in the drive and not facing the fields
where the proposed solar farm will be. We even have a photograph of the photographer facing not in the direction of the
solar farm. This is totally underhanded tactics of basically lying to show the visual impact we would see if the solar farm
was allowed. 
I’ve attached the following pictures of the following- 
1- the photographer facing the wrong way to take the photos of our visual impact. 
2- the photos that were then sent to us- which is what I’ve just said- facing the wrong way. 
3&4- our actual view from our home, overlooking the proposed solar farm. 
Gate Burton are being very underhanded with the truth for the application for this development. They are operating a tick
box exercise, and lying to get the outcome that they want.














